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 The King’s Coronation 

As you know the King’s Coronation 

took place on 6th May. We celebrat-

ed this very special day on Tuesday 

16th June with a garden party and 

picnic.  The children  had a    picnic 

lunch and ice-cream .  Also, they all 

received their own Redhill Corona-

tion book mark., and dressed in red, 

white and blue to mark the occasion.  

Junior PCSO’s 

A group of Year 4 children were   

chosen to complete the Junior PCSO 

training with the local police. They 

took part in a variety of community 

activities including litter– picking and  

ticketing cars for illegal parking    

outside the school! The children        

thoroughly enjoyed the training and 

were an absolute credit to Redhill, 

well deserving of their certificates at 

the end of the 6 weeks.  

 Well done to Year 6! 

A huge ‘well done!’ to all of our Year 6 children who 

have now completed all of their SAT’s tests. The        

results of the tests will be released  on Tuesday 11th      

July and children and parents will be informed then.  



Summer Fair 

This year we will be holding our Summer Fair once again. It will be held on 

Wednesday 19th July in the school hall and on the playground. There will be 

a bouncy castle and lots of fun activities for the       

children as well as stalls. We are looking for             

contributions for the fair which can be brought into 

school after half-term. Please do not send DVD’s or 

clothes but anything else will be greatly appreciated.  

Ofsted 

As you know, Ofsted visited the 

school on 25th and the 26th April. As 

always, the children were an           

absolute credit to the school and to 

yourselves.  Thank you to those of 

you who also took the time to talk to 

inspectors on the playground. The 

Ofsted report should be published 

soon so keep your eyes open for it! 

Have a good half-term  

Finally I would like to wish all of our 

families a peaceful and relaxing half-

term when it arrives and look        

forward  to seeing  you all on      

Tuesday 6th June.  

 Reception Induction 

meetings. 

Reception places have now been        

allocated by the Local Authority. 

Reception Induction meetings will be 

on Monday 19th June. 

Contact Numbers 

Please can we ask parents to keep 

the school office up to date with any 

changes of contact numbers,         

address etc. This also includes           

e-mail addresses. It is IMPERATIVE 

that we are able to contact you in an       

emergency or if your child is poorly.  

Thank you!  
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